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SR 580 (Dale Mabry Highway) Pedestrian Improvements at Waters Avenue 254677-4-07-92

Project Details
Work Type Improving

intersection
lighting and
extending
southbound
right-turn lane
at Walmart
entrance

Phase Completed
Limits Dale Mabry

Highway at
Waters Avenue

Project Start September 2018
City Tampa
County Hillsborough
Road Dale Mabry Hwy

SR 580
Construction
Cost

$387,220

Estimated
Completion

Spring 2020

Contractor Ajax Paving
Industries of
Florida

Contact Information
Project Information
  Randall Aebersold
  727-575-8300
 
Randall.Aeborsold@dot.state.fl.us

Media Contact
  Kris Carson
  813-975-6060
  Kristen.Carson@dot.state.fl.us

About
THIS PROJECT WAS COMPLETED ON MONDAY, MAY 18, 2020.

The Florida Department of Transportation's Design-Build Firm, Ajax
Paving Industries of Florida, is making improvements to the
intersection lighting at Dale Mabry Highway (SR 580) and Water
Avenue (CR 584) in Hillsborough County. 

Additional improvements include extending the right-turn lane
for southbound Dale Mabry Highway at the entrance to Walmart,
located just south of Waters Avenue. 

Construction activities are taking place during daytime and
nighttime hours. Lane closures may occur from 10 a.m. to 3 p.m and
from 7:30 p.m. and 5:30 a.m. 

This project is expected to finish in the spring of 2020.   


